
November 18, 2024

From:
Jessica Shedaker
713 Park Avenue
Palmyra, NJ 08065

To:
The Ohio State Senate

Re: Written testimony on SB293

To Whom It May Concern,

I oppose SB293 and believe all decisions about release time for religious instruction
should remain a local decision with each individual Ohio public school board.

Sincerely,

Jessica Shedaker
856-465-4820


